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Award winning partnership brings world class care to Barwon South West Region
A unique partnership between Barwon Health, Alfred Health and The Royal Children’s Hospital bringing world class intensive care services to the Barwon South West Region has won a top award at this year’s Victorian Public Healthcare Awards.

The partnership received the Secretary’s Award at the 2014 Victorian Public Healthcare Awards in Melbourne last night.  The Award was presented on behalf of Department of Health Secretary Dr Pradeep Philip by Mr Rob Knowles AO.
The Secretary’s Award for excellence in improving patient outcomes and patient experience recognises innovations that improve patient outcomes and experience by improving pathways, partnerships and community engagement.

“The Barwon Health intensive care unit (ICU) partnered with the ICUs of The Royal Children’s Hospital (RCH) and Alfred Health to improve outcomes for patients in the Barwon-South Western Region (BSW),” Dr Philip said.

“These partnerships enabled Barwon Health ICU to expand its model of care to include a regional paediatric ICU supported by the RCH ICU, and a regional nurse-led extracorporeal membrane oxygenation (ECMO) service supported by the Alfred ICU. 

“The Barwon Health ECMO service is the first regional nurse-led ECMO service in Australia.

“Underpinned by use of existing telehealth capabilities, these partnerships have provided critically ill children and adult patients with safer, higher quality and more timely care, closer to their homes.

“The collaboration between Barwon Health, The Alfred and The Royal Children’s Hospital is truly building a health system responsive to the needs of regional Victorians.”

Runners up receiving highly commended awards were Monash Health’s Interventional Radiology Team and the Cardiopulmonary Prehabilitation Team at the Peter MacCallum Cancer Centre.

Dr Philip said the awards, now in their tenth year, highlight the depth and breadth of Victoria’s world class health care.

“These awards provide an important opportunity to celebrate health services that foster a culture of innovation and ensure Victorian patients receive the best possible care,” Dr Philip said.
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